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Shomper, Kris

From: Dennis Eaton [dwe7@sover.net]
Sent: Monday, October 04, 2010 9:27 PM
To: IRRC pri^CiVFfl'
Subject: I disapprove IRRC

Dear Sir/Madame: 2W OC! -5 A ̂  2b

I want you to know that! am a raw milk advocate in New Hampshire and I oppose and disapprove of the proposed
regulation #2777 Department of Agriculture 2-168. My wife, children and I lived in Beliefonte PA
while I was a PhD grad student at Penn State University. I love your state very much. However,
please, do not make raw milk sales and consumption a problem to the freedom we enjoy to consume as
we like and prefer. I and my family have never had health issues related to our daily consumption
of raw milk. Moreover, we have been very healthy and therefore were never a burden to the
Commonwealth of PA with regard to health coverage.

Thank you for reading my strong opposition. Do not restrict the sales and consumption of raw
milk!

Dennis W Eaton

Dennis W Eaton
Acworth Village Gardens
22 Charlestown Road
Acworth, NH 03601
USA
Home: +1 603 835 7986
Cell: +1 603 313 7004
dwe7@sover.net


